SBDM 4/10/2018
The meeting was called to order by William Conyers at 3:47 p.m.

The members present were William Conyers, Jason Phillips, Cindy Burke, Justin Mitchell, and
Natalie McCutchen.

The motion to approve the agenda was made by Jason Phillips; second by Justin Mitchell.

The last minutes were read by Natalie McCutchen. The motion to approve the previous minutes
were made by Cindy Burke; second by Jason Phillips.

We went over the budget report. A purchase has been made that was between $8,000-$9,000
for Virtual Reality Goggles, 30 student devices, teacher laptop, 4 chargers, router, and 3
carrying cases. We will purchase 2 mounted chromebook charging stations to try out. Mr.
Conyers hadn’t heard back from Jill Hendricks about the FS Educational Coalition. He will
follow up with Mrs. Wolfram about this. The motion to approve the budget was made by Natalie
McCutchen; second by Justin Mitchell.

We will table the discussion on the safety plan and will vote on it in our May meeting. We were
given the Safe School Assessment report to review. The report isn't mandated but there are
suggestions. This was given for informational purposes.

We talked about the potential changes to the master schedule and the possibility of having 4
advanced classes-one per core class. We also discussed the amount of class and whether it
should be increased or not. We will continue to discuss this more going forward.

There haven't been any changes made to the Handbook yet. Mr. Conyers asked us to ask
teachers to add in changes and comments if they have any questions. We will touch base on
this at at later date.

The motion to adjourn was made at 4:51 pm by Cindy Burke; second by Natalie McCutchen.

The next SBDM meeting will be May 8th



